
       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Have you ever wondered about how you can be 

part of the pulpit supply list?  Or maybe you are 

interested in becoming a Ruling Elder, either 

commissioned to the pulpit supply list with the 

ability to serve communion or commissioned to 

a small congregation in a pastoral role? 

 

The Committee on Ministry and the 

Committee on Preparation for 

Ministry are working together on an 

educational opportunity for you to 

become prepared to serve the 

Presbytery of Geneva in either 

capacity. 
 


